
IMPORTANT
Starting Tuesday, June 24th, a small section of 
Arbor Vitae, between Somerset Dr. and 
Whispering Oaks Dr., will be closed. The goal 
is to have Somerset Dr. OPEN to 2-way traffic 
before beginning the work requiring the road 
closure.  The work should be completed 
within one week, weather permitting. 

We apologize for this temporary 
inconvenience and ask for your continued 
patience.
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